
14.06.2024 

 

Dear All, 

It was lovely to see so many of you for journal share this week! I hope you enjoyed seeing the 
progress that the children are making. I hope you found my brief chat about reading helpful. It has 
been good to see so many children completing at least 5 reads this week. I hope you can see the 
difference it makes to their fluency. 

This week we have been scientific in many ways. We completed our Skittles experiments. 

               

 

We have carried on making close observations of the caterpillars 
and are hoping for some big changes soon! 

 

 

 

We have also been planting in our garden to make it more attractive to butterflies and 
bees. Thank you for donated plants. We will continue to talk about plants next week. 

 

 

 

               

Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home (home learning) 

- Clear your diary to support the summer 
fair on 22.06.2024 to support the 
Friends of AHS 

5 times a week reading!! 
Don’t forget to sign for your 5 times a 
week towards your medal. 5 weeks of 
5 times a week needed!! 

Recall doubles to 10. 
Double 2 is 4. 4 is made from 2 and 2 etc. 
 

 

Have a good weekend,                             Sally Windmill 

 


